
January 3, 2022 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:  Advice No. 2022-01 
Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-80-101 and -105 please find enclosed for filing the 
following proposed revisions to the WN U-60, tariff for electric service of Puget Sound Energy 
(“PSE”): 

1st Revision of Sheet No. 95-M.1     Federal Incentive Tracker (Continued) 
3rd Revision of Sheet No. 137-H   Temporary Customer Charge or Credit (Continued) 

The purpose of this housekeeping filing is to update the monthly rate for Schedules 51 and 53 – 
Smart LED Light Charges in electric Schedules 95A and 137. The monthly rates were proposed 
in Dockets UE-210821 and UE-210924, respectively, and allowed to take effect on January 1, 
2022 during the December 23, 2021 Open Meeting.  

The tariff sheets described herein reflect an issue date of January 3, 2022, and effective date of 
February 3, 2022.  Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by law and the Commission’s 
rules and regulations, is being completed through web, telephone and mail access in accordance 
with WAC 480-100-193.    

Please contact Veronica Martin at veronica.martin@pse.com for additional information about 
this filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
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Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
January 3, 2022 
Page 2 of 2   
 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachments: Electric Tariff Sheets (listed above)   
  Workpaper 
   
 
 
 
 


